This also needs to be scanned and placed in the library. Please Contact Auckland Regional Authority.
First, it is an excellent reference for anyone who is considering the transition from marine park to fully protected reserve. See especially:

· 3.2 Rationale for the proposed change in status

Boundary treatment is interesting. In this case, boundaries already in existence as part of the marine park are being simplified and clarified. It is made clear that this is necessary to ensure that people ‘exhibit different behaviors inside the park compared to outside’; in making the area a marine reserve, it is considered ‘opportune to re-adjust the boundaries to simplify them for the public’. Each boundary is described separately and proposed changes are then expressed.
